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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS

We are working for you and for your future!

PROJECT DESCRIPTION

The City of Richmond has contracted PW Trenchless Construction Inc. to rehabilitate an
existing box culvert on No.4 Road between Granville Avenue and Westminster Highway via
trenchless methods.

What does this mean for you?

Even though the method is called trenchless, we still need to dig some pits to access the
culvert. As a result, excavation and surface restoration will be occurring in this area. Also, it is
possible that you hear some noises during this project's phase as there will be pumps and
generators operating 24 hours per day.

Construction will be ongoing from June 16™ 2025, to August 2025. Construction working hours
will be between 7am and 7pm. There will be lane closures on No. 4 Road between Granville
Avenue and Westminster Highway to perform all the services needed. This includes a 24-hour
lane closure in place for the southbound curb lane. During construction hours, there will be a
two-lane closure for southbound traffic. Both northbound lanes will be used to keep traffic
flowing in both directions.

Pedestrian access and local traffic will be maintained and there will be Traffic Control Persons
there to assist you. Access to driveways will remain at all times.

Work of this nature may cause some inconvenience, which can be a pain: we get it. That's why
we will do our best to minimise disruptions to your residence!

Pipe rehabilitation supports sustainability.

Let’s keep this simple for you: there is a box culvert in the ground near you, and that culvert is
not up to standards anymore. Rather than dig it up, and replace it with a new culvert, thereby
creating more waste in our world, PW Trenchless is going to rehabilitate and make it work for
your community again. Less waste, less carbon emissions, and a happier neighbourhood... for
longer.

We are here for you.

Curious? Concerned? Don't hesitate to contact Nelson Francisco at (604) 315-8619 or Rocco
Pasquini at (604) 789-3047, or drop us a line on our website pwtrenchless.com/contact
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